
	

	

 
 

FISCAL YEAR 2018 BASE AUGMENTATION REQUEST 
 

SGA is requesting a decrease of $3,700 to our base budget. This represents 10% of our 
controllable budget. 
 
We hope that other units will voluntarily follow the precedent that SGA has set in two 
consecutive years; every unit has the capability to make their budget more efficient. We 
also hope that SFAC will look for opportunities to make small cuts across all units in 
order to encourage that efficiency.  
 
We believe that the current level of student fee funding across units is unsustainable 
and that reductions of units’ budgets are inevitable to avoid significant raises to the 
student fees. 
 
Together, we can create a culture change where increases in the student fee are not a 
constant reality and students still have access to valuable resources. 


